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NEWS FROM OUR MEMBERS
     EXPOSURE
Dr. Sawan from Polytechnique offered a keynote at 
IEEE EMBS chapiter in Waterloo.
More details

Dr. David de Polytechnique gave an interview to the 
magazine PLAN of the OIQ on his research activities.

     INVOLVEMENT
Dr. Lakhssassi from UQO leads the research group on 
wireless reconfigurable measurement systems.
More details

     ACHIEVEMENT
Dr. Sawan from Polytechnique is co-recipient of the 
science and technology award of the vulgarization and 
innovation competition of the ACFAS.
More details

Dr. Sawan from Polytechnique is co-recipient of the MEMS-
CAP Microsystems Design Award of CMC Microsystems.
More details

Dr. Fayomi from UQAM is co-recipient of the Best Analog 
Research Paper Award at SBCCI2010 conference.

Drs. Peter and Zhu Polytechnique were awarded a CFI 
grant for Microsystems advanced control equipments.

FROM THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Here is a new edition of your monthly newsletter SIGNAL. 
First of all, we completed the summary of the 2010 
edition of NEWCAS, which took place in Montreal. It 

appears that this latest edition of NEWCAS has generated 
a substantial profit. Congratulations to the members of the 
organizing committee for the outstanding performance. We 
also take this opportunity to thank our many sponsors who 
contributed to this incomparable success. We are already 
announcing that the 2011 edition of NEWCAS is to be held in 
Bordeaux, in France. We invite you to regularly visit the event 
website for details. Earlier this month, ReSMiQ attended the 
CMC Microsystems Annual Symposium in which several of 
our members have given presentations of their research. The 
interest there was remarkable. As for our involvement in training 
of highly qualified workforce, ReSMiQ held on 29 October, an 
intensive course on labs on a chip. This event was marked by 
the presence of several industrial and academic participations. 
Then, we recall that the deadline for updating common CVs 
of our members is 12 November 2010. Finally, we announce 
that ReSMiQ is organizing its annual symposium part of the 
ACFAS congress at Sherbrooke. This symposium will be 
followed by the members general assembly.

We are interested in your news (exposure, involvement, 
and achievement) for publication in SIGNAL.

We thank those of our members who have sent their 
common CV and recall that deadline is November 12.

Best regards,
M. Sawan, director

Bulletin mensuel des microsystèmes
Microsystems Monthly Newsletter

OTHER CONFERENCES

2010 IEEE Biomedical Circuits and Systems Conference 
(BioCAS), November 3 – 5, 2010, Paphos, Cyprus.
More details

2010 IEEE International Conference on Electronics, Circuits 
and Systems (ICECS), December 12 – 15, 2010, Athens, Greece.
More details

2010 IEEE International Conference on Microelectronics (ICM), 
December 19 – 22, 2010, Cairo, Egypt.
More details

2011 IEEE International Symposium on Circuits and Systems 
(ISCAS), May 15 – 18, 2011, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil.
More details
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http://www.eng.uwaterloo.ca/~cube/Symposium%202010%20web%20site/pages/Speakers.htm
http://www4.uqo.ca/recherche/GRMS.asp
http://www.polymtl.ca/ge/rensgen/nouvelle.php
http://www.cmc.ca/en/NewsAndEvents/Events/Symposium/TEXPOResearchCompetition/~/media/English/Files/BizDev/Texpo_Entries2010_WEBV14.pdf
http://www.biocas2010.org/
http://www.icecs2010.org/
http://www.ieee-icm.com/
http://www.iscas2011.org/
http://newcas.org/

